
WEDNESDAY 8 MARCH 2023 5.30PM – 7.30PM
We will open our doors and showcase programs and facilities during Open Night  

on the evening of Wednesday 8 March 2023.

Between 5.30pm and 7.30pm, visitors will be able to view interactive displays from all  
learning areas and explore our new and upgraded facilities.

Teachers and students from all year levels will be on hand to showcase learning  
and conduct guided tours around the school. 

Principal welcome at 5:45pm.

Tours leave the courtyard from 6:00pm.

BBQ and refreshments available.

Bookings essential via our website cbhs.sa.edu.au.

OPEN NIGHT


